
 

 

THE SOCIETY'S NEXT PUBLIC MEETINGS WILL BE: 

Friday 16 September at 7.30 pm 

The Meeting Room, The Central Library (Kens)  

Phillimore Walk, Kensington, London W8 7RX 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING, PLUS: 

 

The AGM will take the normal form, in which all Officers of the Society will be subject 

to replacement or re-election. Members wishing to make nominations for new Officers 

should address these in writing to the General Secretary at 21 Stanley Gardens, London 

NW2 4QH to arrive not later than Wednesday 14 September. The AGM will be followed 

by an address by Ian Wilson, updating members on events since the last meeting, and an 

OPEN FORUM, the subject of which will be: '1984 Shroud Testing - What Should Be 

Done?'. To complete the evening's programme, slides will be shown illustrating Dr Alan 

Whanger's iconographic findings. 

 

- and - 

 

Friday 28 October 

at 7.30 pm 

The Meeting Room, The Central Library (Kens) 

"FROM CONSTANTINOPLE TO THE DE CHARNYS" 

A presentation by genealogist Noel Currer-Briggs 

(see over) 

 

Educated at Bryanston School and St Catherine's College, Cambridge, Noel Currer-

Briggs was a cryptanalyst at GCHQ, Bletchley Park during World War II. In 1956 he 

became a professional genealogist, and is the author of eight books on the subject. During 

the last few years he has become deeply interested in the Templar associations of the 

Shroud, and in the genealogy of the De Charny family. This lecture will be his first public 

presentation of his findings - and it promises to be a must for BSTS members and all 

interested in the Shroud's historical origins. The meeting will be tape recorded for those 

members not able to attend. 

 


